June 7, 2012
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Subject:
Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle service to Bellingham airport 

To whom it may concern:

I have been a regular customer of Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle since they first began providing service from Whidbey Island to Sea-Tac airport.  I have found their service to be extremely valuable, whether I am traveling for business or pleasure. In the past, in traveling to locations such as Hawaii and Arizona, I have had no alternative to flying from Sea-Tac airport.  However, with airlines expanding service from Bellingham to locations such as Hawaii and Arizona, I would love to be able to take Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle from my home on Whidbey Island to and from the Bellingham airport.

Approving Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle’s request to begin service between Oak Harbor and Bellingham airport would provide a valuable service to the residents of Whidbey Island.

Sincerely,
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Diane L. Manninen
3767 Oceanside Drive

Greenbank, WA 98253

